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Romania - Voivodeni 
Clothing & “Christmas pigs” 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters! 

Advent Celebration outside the Church  
 

When the aid shipment from 

SB Foundation arrived in 

Voivodeni at the end of 

November, one group of 

women at a time was allowed 

to come and find what they needed for themselves and their families among the donated items. They send their 

warm greetings and heartfelt thanks! 
 

After an appeal by Pastor Denes Csaba, two extremely poor families 

each received a pig for Christmas, funded by SB Foundation. On the 

left, the single mother of one of the families is seen with her four 

children. The pictures below show the slaughtering of the other family's 

pig. In both cases, the butcher performs the task free of charge. The 

meat is carefully handled and preserved so that it will last for a large 

part of the year. 

 

Merry Christmas from SB Foundation via us in the 

Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger  
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